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Date: January 23, 2019

To Whom It May Concern:

I write to you in Support of the appointment of Michele Chateau Mclean as Director of the Maui County
Planning Department.

The County of Maui is fortunate to have Ms. Mclean as the current acting Director of the Planning
Department. As a fellow co-worker and County Employee, Ms. Mclean consistently manages her
responsibilities as Director. Often times as County Employees, we have leaders in our community, and
County Directors that are qualified to do a job. It is not often that we have both in one person. Michele
Mclean is a representation of this type of individual; and she consistently strives to improve the lives of
others through her efforts.

Sincerely, with Aloha,

Ryan B. less, ASLA
Maui County Planning Department
Planner

Landscape Architect

U.S. Army Veteran (ARCOM)
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